
 
 

 

 

 

August 29, 2021. 

 

To,  

The Corporate Relations Department 

BSE Limited 

PJ Towers, 25th Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Company Scrip Code: 542851 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Intimation of closing of Trading Window 

 

Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015 and Regulation 29 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 

as amended from time to time and in terms of Company’s Code 

of Conduct for prevention of Insider Trading, we would like 

to inform you that the Trading Window for the purpose of 

trading in the shares of the Company by the insider covered 

shall remain closed from August 30, 2021 till closure of 

48 hours, after the Outcome board meeting of the Company 

to be held on September 04, 2021 are made public.   

 

You are requested to kindly note the same. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For Gensol Engineering Limited 

 

       

      

Anmol Singh Jaggi    

Managing Director 

DIN: 01293305 


